## Stephen Waxman, DMD

August 11, 2022

To My Friends and Patients,

It is with mixed emotions that I have decided to transition out of my private practice. Our relationships, some for many years, are personal and meaningful. Your friendship and trust will be the defining memory of my career.

While I am ready to begin the new adventures that await, I could not take this step without the peace of mind knowing you will be in competent hands.

Dr. Joseph Costa shares my values and a love for his patients, and I am excited to welcome him to the practice on September 12th. To celebrate this new beginning, we will change the practice name to Dr. Costa and Dr. Waxman Family Dentistry.

Dr. Costa earned his Doctor of Dental Medicine degree from Harvard University and has been practicing for 30 years. His loyal patient base and outstanding reputation speak to our shared commitment of providing exceptional care to our patients. Please read more about Dr. Costa in the enclosed bio.

I am honored to have cared for you and your families. Thank you in advance for supporting me through this next chapter and for embracing Dr. Costa.

If you have any questions about the transition, please call my office at 508-755-1980.

Sincerely,

Stephen Waxman, DMD